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the other two - is a common practice used to put in the right track the concerned 

applications. Finally, the Applicant was requested, in view of her two last 

messages, to clarify whether she wished to maintain her application before UNDT 

or not, and this no later than 3 December 2009. The Tribunal received no reply by 

the Applicant. 

7.  By letter to the Applicant dated 14 January 2010, the Geneva Registrar 



 


